
From: 
To: 
Sent: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Marler, Renee (FTA) 
Zusman, Nancy-Ellen (FTA); VanVVyk, Christopher (FTA) 
4/30/2010 4:01:50 AM 
Proposed review schedule -- Honolulu Rail Project 
FEIS Proposed Schedule.xls 

Original Message 
From: Matley, Ted (FTA) 
Sent: Thu 4/29/2010 11:57 PM 
To: Sukys, Raymond (FTA); Rogers, Leslie (FTA); Marler, Renee (FTA); Carranza, Edward (FTA) 
Subject: FW: Honolulu Rail Project 

This schedule is dependant on the Army, Navy, and HDOT finishing their FEIS review in 10 days, 
and SHP() concurring with the APE and impacts in 2 weeks. We'll see. 

Much of the rest of this schedule is optimistic about timing. I guess we'll see. 

From: Miyamoto, Faith [mailto:fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov]  
Sent: Thu 4/29/2010 7:11 PM 
To: Zelasko, Elizabeth (FTA); Matley, Ted (FTA) 
Cc: aranda@InfraConsultLLC.com; Zaref, Amy 
Subject: RE: Honolulu Rail Project 

Hi Liz and Ted - 

Sending you a corrected proposed FEIS schedule. The only change is that we would like to have 
the submittal to OEQC done at the same time FTA is doing its legal sufficiency review. This 
will allow OEQC to have a headstart on its review of the FEIS. 

Faith 

From: Miyamoto, Faith 
Sent: Thursday, April 29, 2010 3:45 PM 
To: 'elizabeth.zelasko@dot.gov '; 'Ted.Matley@dot.gov ' 
Cc: 'aranda@InfraConsultLLC.com '; 'Zaref, Amy' 
Subject: Honolulu Rail Project 

Hi Liz and Ted - 

Just an update on what we are doing and a few questions for you: 

Yesterday we sent the Admin FEIS with FAA input out to all of the cooperating agencies. We are 
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following up with telephone calls to the cooperating agency reviewers to let them know that 
the Admin FEIS should be received today and are offering to do working sessions with them to 
facilitate their review. 

We heard that yesterday FAA sent FTA the conditional approval of the ALP. Did you receive 
this? Please provide us a copy of this ASAP. 

Thanks for getting the letter to the SHP() finalized and signed so quickly. My question is: Do 
we have to wait for the SHPO's concurrence on the Ualena resources before FTA requests that 
the PA be signed? Also, any word from NPS regarding their comments/questions on the PA and 
Section 4(f) analysis? 

Also, attached is a proposed schedule that covers activities culminating in the Notice of 
Availability. Let us know what you think. 

I will be out of the office from tomorrow (4/30) to Tuesday (5/4); be back at my desk on 
Wednesday (5/5). If anything comes up while I am gone, please contact Judy Aranda at 
808-768-6120 or Aranda@infraconsultllc.com  or Amy Zaref at 801-201-2670 or zaref@pbworld.com . 

I'll give you a call on Wednesday when I get back. 

Thanks. 

Faith Miyamoto 
Department of Transportation Services 
City & County of Honolulu 
(808) 768-8350 
fmiyamoto@honolulu.gov  
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